

10/31/2023

Dear Sinai Residents, Employees, Families, Friends, and Doctors;

I hope this letter finds you Healthy & Safe!

This letter is to inform you that the facility has 4 more residents and 1 employee that tested positive for COVID-19.

The wellbeing and safety of our residents, staff and visitors are our top priority. COVID-19 surveillance of staff and residents will continue appropriately.

For all urgent inquiries, please call us 24/7 at 973-483-6800 or email us at contact@sinaipostacutecare.com.

** Please note the Emergency Outbreak Plan is posted to the Sinai Website for review. Please remember to check our Website for updates that are posted regularly.

***WWW.SINAIPOSTACUTECARE.COM. ***

As always, we thank you for your continued support and pray that everyone stays safe.

Sincerely, Administration